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Thompson, Matthew A - DNR

From: Milner, Melissa (she/her/hers) <Milner.Melissa@epa.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 9:55 AM
To: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR
Subject: RE: Unity Superfund update - RI/FS Award

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Hi Matt 
 
Right now we are on track to award the Unity Auto Mart RI/FS in January 2024.  Hopefully there won’t be any delays, but 
that is what I know right now. 
 
v/r, 
 
Melissa Milner, CHMM 
Remedial Project Manager, Remedial Response Section 4 
Superfund & Emergency Management Division                                                        
U.S. EPA, Region 5  
Ph:   312.353.1129 
 

 
 

From: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR <MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 9:51 AM 
To: Milner, Melissa (she/her/hers) <Milner.Melissa@epa.gov> 
Subject: Unity Superfund update - RI/FS Award 
 

 
Melissa,  
 
Just following up to see if the EPA has awarded an RI/FS for the Unity site, please let me know if there’s anything we can 
do at the state level to help facilitate the process. 
 
Thanks, 
Matt 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Matt Thompson 

West Central Region Supervisor 

 Caution: This email originated from outside EPA, please exercise additional caution when deciding whether to open 
attachments or click on provided links.  
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Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1300 W. Clairemont Ave., Eau Claire, WI 54701 
Office: 715-492-2304 
matthewa.thompson@wisconsin.gov 
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